
Announcements 

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Sept. 20th & 21st, 2025 
 

1. We are still taking registrations for the pilgrimage to Prince Albert on Saturday, 

October 18. The cost for the bus and lunch is $45.00. The bus will leave from Notre 

Dame Church and return to Notre Dame following the pilgrimage. Please call the 

parish office to register.  

 

2. If you haven’t already done so, please pick up a 2025 volunteer commitment form. 

We ask that all new and current volunteers complete the form by September 28. 

Please read it carefully, and initial where it applies.  

 

3. The Battlefords Right to Life will hold its annual Walk for Life on Saturday, 

September 27, at 10:00 am, leaving from St. Joseph Calasanctius Church. A poster 

and a pledge sheet are in the entrance for people to make donations.  

 

4. The CWL Fall Regional Workshop is taking place in Mayfair on Saturday, Oct. 4 

from 9:30 to 3:30. The registration fee and lunch is $25.00. Anyone interested in 

going please inform Helen or Rose by September 23.  

 

5. During this Jubilee Year, the Jubilee for Catechists will be celebrated from September 

26 to 28 in Rome. The Office of Evangelization and Catechesis Commission has 

planned a Jubilee of Catechists event for Saturday, September 27, from 10:00 am to 

3:00 pm at St. Joseph Parish in Prince Albert. There will be a presentation by Bishop 

Hero, an overview of a new Diocesan resource for accompanying parents (be they at 

their children’s baptism, sacramental formation, and when their children are taking 

part in catechesis, youth ministry or intergenerational family events) and an 

opportunity to visit with peer catechists from across the Diocese at the coffee bar, over 

lunch and throughout the day.  Please see the poster to register now.  

 

6. Stephen Hero and the Diocesan Pastoral Council Executive invite us all to a special 

day entitled “New Heart Whole Heart”. There will be presentations about mental 

health and spiritual well-being on Sat. Oct. 25, in Prince Albert. This is sponsored by 

the Bishop’s Annual Appeal. See the posters in church, and register with the parish 

office by October 17.  

 

7. An amazing faith Formation opportunity is coming to Notre Dame Parish on Oct. 3rd 

& 4th. If you didn’t get a pamphlet last weekend, there are more in the entrance. Last 

weekend representatives spoke at the 11:00 am Mass about Live Christ Share Christ. 

This week we welcome them to speak at our Saturday evening Mass.  

*Sat. evening only: I now welcome them now to tell us all about it. 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only: Everyone is welcome to stay after mass for coffee and donuts 

and fellowship. New parishioners are welcome.  


